From: Wolfe, Seamus AEST:EX

To: Weaver.MLA, Andrew LASS:EX
Subject: Apology for miscommunication
Date: May 15, 2019 9:06:02 AM

Good morning Allie,
| wanted to apologize for the miscommunication that you received from this office.
We are dedicated to serving people and getting the responses they deserve in a timely fashion.

If you ever need anything else from this Ministry, please feel free to contact me directly.

Have a lovely afternoon,

Seamus Wolfe

Executive Assistant to the Honourable Melanie Mark
Minister of Advanced Education, Skills and Training
T:236-478-1326 // C: 5.17
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